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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF PERU REQUESTING THE
INCLUSION OF THE TOPIC “REPORT ON THE FIRST INTER-AMERICAN MEETING
OF YOUNG LEGISLATORS” ON THE ORDER OF BUSINESS OF THE NEXT
REGULAR MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL

PERMANENT MISSION OF PERU

TO THE
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

Note No. 7-5-M/ 206
Washington, D.C. July 2, 2015

Excellency:
I have the honor to address Your Excellency to request that you be so kind as to include the topic:  Report on the "First Inter-American Meeting of Young Legislators," on the agenda for the next meeting of the Permanent Council.
The above-mentioned event took place in Lima, Peru, from June 25-27, 2015, with the OAS Secretary General among those in attendance.
Thanking you in advance for your attention to this matter.

Accept, Excellency, renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

Juan Jiménez Mayor


Ambassador


Permanent Representative of Peru


to the Organization of American States
Ambassador Hugo Cayrus

Permanent Representative of Uruguay
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